Meeting Notes from

11/08/2011

Hello All,

There was a nice little crowd at the meeting on Tuesday. We welcomed new attendees, Tyson Herms & his two sons.

The schedule was set for next year:

January 3, 2012 at Campbell County *

February 7, 2012 at Boone County *

February 25, 2012 will be our "Bee School" at Campbell County

May 1, 2012 at Boone County

July 10, 2012 at Campbell County

September 4, 2012 at Boone County

September 15, 2012 "Club Picnic"

November 13, 2012 at Campbell County (election day: the first Tuesday after the first Monday) We got it now!!!

The meeting starts at 7:00p at each location.

***inclement weather (snow) cancels the meeting.

We are currently working on the member list. There are over 200 names on the list so if you're not a regular at the meetings and would like to stay on the Extensions mailing list let me know. The Extension office mails reminders to club members regarding meetings, outings, school, and other such things. The Extension Office is willing to mail for us, so we want make sure everyone who wants a reminder gets one.

The Southwestern Beekeeping School presented by the Ohio State University Extension offices in Butler, Montgomery and Warren Counties will be coming up in March. Early registration is HIGHLY recommended. This is a great school. I suggest everyone sign up. As soon as I have some information, I'll pass it along.

Have a save & happy winter.

Anna Gurley, keeper of addresses & bee too!